
Residents at Eastridge Senior Living Suites took a joy ride to 

Erath Park for a picnic.  It was a day of sunshine and smiles.  

Springtime is lovely in south Louisiana, and these folks soaked 

it all in.   



Birthdays and  
Anniversaries 

 

Resident Birthdays: 

Ruby Broussard   5/24 

Ingeborg Landry   5/27 

 

Employee Birthdays: 

Shae Stelly    5/06 

Dana Guidry    5/17 

 

Employee Anniversaries: 

Sonya Trahan    5/31, 3 years 

Christie Trahan    5/17, 1 year 
 

 

 

 

Charlene Hoffpauir 
 

Charlene has been with ESLS for 15 

years, and counting! She is currently 

serving as the Activity Director and Lead 

RA.  Charlene always has a smile to 

share and is dedicated to the residents 

at Eastridge Senior Living Suites. She will 

do anything she can to make her 

residents happy. 

https://www.google.com/search?q=champagne%27s+in+erath+address&rlz=1C1GCEU_enUS834US834&ei=aQ61YMqnG9SP9PwPi7iO6A0&oq=champagne%27s+in+erath+address&gs_lcp=Cgdnd3Mtd2l6EAMyBQgAEM0CMgUIABDNAjoHCAAQRxCwAzoNCC4QxwEQrwEQDRCTAjoKCAAQCBANEAoQHjoICCEQFhAdEB46BwghEAo


Our mission is to operate and manage the highest level of quality independent and assisted living communities, providing superior 

service and unmatched value where residents and their family members are shown compassion, understanding, respect, dignity and 

caring support, and team members feel a sense of belonging.

Residents at Eastridge Senior Living were 

delighted to welcome some little visitors 

recently for an Easter Egg Hunt.  Pre-K and 

Kindergarten students from Vermilion 

Catholic school hunted (and found) many 

eggs and treats around our home.  It was a 

delightful time for everyone.

 

Shucks, a favorite of 

Eastridge Senior, is a local 

restaurant known for its fresh 

seafood and Cajun cuisine.  

The atmosphere is one of a 

close family, and the secret 

ingredient isn’t much of a 

secret; it’s love.  



 

Reminders and Announcements: 
•  

• 

 
•  

•  
•  


